Coming Events

Tuesday October 15

Monthly chapter meeting at the Rock House.

Tuesday November 19

Monthly chapter meeting at the Rock House.

October 2002

Rabun Chapter of

Frout Unlimited

IIGHT LINES...

Tuesday December 17

Christmas Party at the Dillard House.

Saturday January 25 RABUN RENDEZVOUS! At the Dillard House

Chapter meets the third Tuesday of each month at the Rock House in Clayton. Fellowship at 6:30, meeting at 7:00 PM.

HOMETOWN BOY MAKES GOOD

Tom Landreth, world renowned artist and member of Rabun Trout Unlimited, has been selected by DNR as an artist in residence. Tom will spend two weeks on Ossabaw Island where he will create at least one original work of art.

Congratulations Tom and thanks.......

ELECTION TIME

I have appointed a nominating committee to select a slate of candidates for chapter officers to be voted on by our chapter at the November meeting. Doug Adams, Tom Landreth, Travis Barnes and I will form that committee. If you have suggestions please contact one of us.



256144056 SR 11/30/2002 Doug Adams PO Box 65 Rabun Gap, GA 30568-



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

As you may know, our chapter receives a rebate of \$5 from national for each membership that is renewed through our chapter. Please send your Membership Renewal Statement and a check for the correct amount to our chapter treasurer.

Trout Unlimited Rabun Chapter 194 Kitchins Lane Clayton, GA 30525

78 Weathervane Lane
Lakemont, GA 30552

Russell Johnson

Rabun County, Georgia

News from the President.....



Yeah, who would believe it. We set up camp in the rain, cooked dinner in the rain, ate under a tarp and some even spent the night there. Then the next morning more folks showed up, including our faithful Forest Service guys, Andy and Doug, along with a few from other chapters. And the rain continued!!

In spite of the weather we worked hard on Moccasin Creek and improved some structures we had built several years ago. Finally we all decided we had enjoyed all we could stand so we headed for Kelly's tarp and a hot lunch.

So the question is... why were we there?

- A) none of us has a life
- B) we're really dedicated
- C) we're tougher than we are smart
- D) all of the above

I'd like to think the answer is "B". The Rabun Chapter gets a lot done and has a good time doing it. Thanks once again to Bill Kelly for feeding everyone. Pheasant under glass ain't nearly as good as steak under a tarp.

Charles

newsletter editor-Kathy Sparks

Member News

LAST MEETING...

Thanks to Josh Seehorn and Andy Gaston for their report on the work of the summer interns. Also, thanks to "Doc" Burken for some helpful medical information and a slide show that will make you want to stay out of the sun and...keep your hands in your pockets!!

LET'S GO FISHIN'...

Remember that the delayed harvest is now open in North Carolina and will open in Georgia on November 1st.

See all you folks from Travis Barnes' church.... He really did work! Thanks for the loan of the camera Travis-Charlie's dry box wasn't...



FALL WORK PROJECT & CAMPOUT ON MOCCASIN CREEK





